
Social skills:  Establishes
and sustains positive

relationships. 

Thanks to all who were able to attend our Thanksgiving luncheon.  This week is a short one.  Our last day
is Tuesday 11-26.  I am wishing all of you a relaxing, fun filled Thanksgiving as you spend quality time
with friends and family.  

Our theme this week, of course, is Thanksgiving.  We will be having fun playing Zoophonics Bingo, Zoo
Memory, Zoophonia (Old Maid) and Zoofish for our small groups.  

Our spiritual lesson will be a reflection of why we should be thankful to God.  The books we will be
reading are “I am Thankful” by Sheri Wall and “Taylor the Thankful Turkey” by Sonica Ellis. 

Have a blessed Thanksgiving.  I will continue to pray for each of you as we begin the Advent Season.

God Bless,
Teresa Evans 

Monday 11/25 - Pizza lunch                         
Wednesday 11/27 - Thanksgiving break starts 
Monday 12/02 - School Resumes 
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  GREETINGS PARENTS!

Contact Information:

Teresa Evans
tevans@saintscjm.com
616-754-3416 ext. 141

Learning Objective Important dates/events:


